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Hello Demon Nation,
I want to introduce myself to you as I am the new Assistant Principal over
Curriculum and Instruction at Dysart High. I have been in the district since 2014
in a variety of roles. I have had the pleasure of working with many talented and
student driven professionals during my time in the Dysart Unified School District.
I was a teacher and an administrator intern at Willow Canyon High School; I was
the Exceptional Student Services Specialist at Shadow Ridge High School, Dean
of Students at Luke Elementary, and Assistant Principal at Sunset Elementary
prior to my appointment here at Dysart.
I look forward to serving this community and building relationships with the
students of Dysart High.
It's a great day to be a Demon!

Hello Dysart Families, It is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2023 – 2024 school
year! I am extremely proud to serve as the Principal of this amazing learning
community for the 3rd year and to continue to support the students of Dysart
High School! Dysart High School is an institution in the community that takes
great PRIDE in serving our students and families. We are looking forward to a
positive school year full of learning, opportunity, and community. Please join us
at one of our many school events; take in a football game, join us at one of our
plays or dance recitals. We have many opportunities for our families and
students to make positive contributions to Dysart High School and we can’t wait
to meet you!
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classroom & extracurricular activities news
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Mrs. WIrth’s  
Honors
Algebra

class

Trystan Wright, a 17-year-old senior at
Dysart High School in El Mirage, Ariz., is
an outstanding student with a laundry

list of extracurriculars. He loves to
volunteer, played basketball at Dysart

until suffering an injury then joined
DECA, a club preparing emerging

leaders and entrepreneurs for careers.
He traveled across the country with
DECA, ranking top three in a national

competition, and is now the 2023-2024
President

CTE 
National

 Recognitions
National Recognition of the 

College Board Celebrates the
following DHS Scholars

WAY TO GO :  Adrian Ramirez
Machaen and Nahum Cabrera 



athletics news
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Dysart High School hosted a dedication ceremony
for their new turf field before the first varsity football
game of the 2023-2024 season. The ceremony
included local dignitaries, district and school leaders
speaking on the area, and a ceremonial ribbon
cutting. The field showcases beautiful new turf,
which boldly displays school spirit and will provide
students with a great surface to play, run, march,
and participate in activities. The turf field comes as
Dysart High School celebrates its 60th Anniversary
after officially opening for the 1963-1964 school year. Come and support our teams!

Pre-buy game tickets online. 
Scan QR Code

for more 
 information 

about
 athletics

 scan  QR code
Fall sports
schedule. scann QR
code 
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Badminton (Girls)
Cross Country (Boys)
Cross Country (Girls)

Football
Golf (Boys)
Golf (Girls)

Swim & Dive (Boys)
Swim & Dive (Girls)

Volleyball (Girls)

Fall Sports



Counseling News
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My name is Eric Dulaney, and I am very excited to be here at Dysart High School. I
may be new to Dysart, but I am not new to counseling. This will be my 8th year as
a counselor. I have been in education for 12 years as an Advisor and office
manager. Other experiences include being an investigator for the state of
Arizona, firefighter, paramedic, and clinical coordinator. I have been married for
29 years and have two adult children.
I am looking forward to working with students and parents.
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Kerri Warren

10th Grade: Last Names A-L 
12th Grade: Last Names A-K 
Exception Students 10th &

12th Grades 
West-MEC Students

623-876-7553
 kerri.warren@dysart.org

Ashley Whetstone

10th Grade: Last Names
M-Z 

12th Grade: Last Names
L-Z

All AVID Students

623-876-7513 
ashley.whetstone@

dysart.org

Eric Dulaney

9th Grade: Last Names A-M  
11th Grade: Last Names A-M 

All Gifted Students 
AP Testing & Dual

Enrollment Students

623-876-7574 
eric.dulaney@dysart.org

Monica Coste  

9th Grade: Last Names N-Z  
11th Grade: Last Names N-

Z  Exceptional Students 
10th & 12th Grades

Sundown Mtn. Students 

 623-876-7517
pusa.coste@dysart.org

Counseling Team

Seniors...... you will receive the Launch Guide from Gear UP in your Gov/Econ classes on  9/18 and 9/20; we
will have an all-day workshop to help you with the college application process. Don’t forget to sign up for it.

College Fair ( Seniors ONLY)
October 16th from 10:30-11:30 -Old gym

Scholarships  Information and
counseling updates go to

Schoology.

Schoolarships

Meet our new counselor 

FAFSA

Open day 
December 1st, 2023.

Sacn QR for more info
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Remember to ensure you can access the Parent Portal to keep up
 with your child's academic progress throughout the year! Sign up
 or access the site online at Dysart.org/parentportal or via 
the Campus Parent app.

Important information
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Home of the  Demons 

11425 N. Dysart Rd,  El Mirage, AZ 85335
Main Office: 623.876.7500

Attendance Line 623-876-7506

Start: 7:15 A.M.  End: 2:15 P.M. 
Monday & Early Release: 12:15 pm

Office Hours:  7:00 A.M. - 3:30 P.M.

To apply for the Free /Reduced Lunch program, visit
schoolcafe.com. We encourage all families to apply for the
program. If approved, students would receive reduced costs
for specific athletic and academic fees.

LOG IN INTO  PARENT PORTAL APP OR ONLINE
PARENT PORTAL ACCOUNT AT DYSART.ORG/PARENTPORTAL
 TO COMPLETE THE ANNUAL STUDENT UPDATE. SCAN QR
CODE

Do you need assistance with any of these applications?
Contact Ms. Arroyo at 623-876-7555 or email at gina.arroyo@dysart.org


